MINUTES

Montevallo City Council Work Session
March 25, 2013
5:30 p.m. at City Hall

Mayor Hollie Cost, Council Member Rusty Nix and Council Member Don Hughes were present. Council
Members Goldsmith, Gilbert & Woodham were absent. NO QUORUM.

Despite the lack of a quorum, Mayor Cost invited Trey Gaunt and Cody Long from Shelby County to
discuss Stop Signs vs Traffic Signals on various streets in the City. No new information since the last
count and the traffic flow from the count did not warrant the need for traffic signals. There will be a
Public Hearing to address the issue just prior to the Council Meeting 04/08/2013.

They discussed the removal process should that be the decision and the specs for a traffic signal to be in
compliance should that be the decision.

Montevallo City Council Meeting
March 25, 2013
6:00 p.m. at City Hall

Mayor Hollie Cost, Council Member Rusty Nix and Council Member Don Hughes were present. Council
Members Goldsmith, Gilbert & Woodham were absent.

In the absence of a QUORUM, the Mayor declared there would not be a meeting that evening.
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Debby Raymond
Acting City Clerk



